
Cranbrook & District Kennel Club will be going ahead with their shows/trials this week.   With the latest 
directive from the Province of BC for the Interior Health Region, there will be some changes to our 
normal protocol.    We are required to have a Safety Plan in place which will be posted at the site.  This is 
deemed as a private event so there will be no outside spectators.  
 
Waivers and wristbands will be necessary to get into event areas (ring areas). Waivers will be collected, 
and wristbands will be distributed to exhibitors at RV check in and those not staying at the park will have 
to turn in your waivers and get a wristband at the club table.    
 
RV Parking will start at 11:00 A.M. MST.    Parking will be a little different this year as the rings will be in 
the fenced ball fields at the south end of the soccer fields.  This allows us to monitor exhibitor numbers 
in the ring areas.  There will still be RV parking on the fields above and in the parking lot. Please respect 
one another and abide by the local restrictions for gathering.  As much as possible stay within your own 
bubble and wear a mask, even outdoors, to protect yourself and your friends. 
 
Day Parking - This will be a “show & go” event.   Day Parking will be in the regular parking lot and on the 
grassed overflow area near building where the washrooms are.   You can set up shade tents beside your 
vehicles, but they will have to be removed after you show your dog(s).   
 
Please respect the volunteers that are putting at these shows and trials.  The Club will not tolerate any 
abuse towards its members, workers or exhibitors.  We are trying our best to make this event a success 
and have guidelines to follow. 
 
Judging Schedule   Some additions have been made to the schedule.  Please check your times.  
 
Food - Unfortunately, the food truck is unable to attend but the good news is that there will be a “Crepe 
Truck” on site Thursday and Friday so please plan accordingly.  
 
Wine & Cheese 
Unfortunately, we have to cancel the wine & cheese due to the change in show . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


